
Hello

M y favourite time of year has arrived. Can you believe it’s been a year already since I last visited?
The elves and I are pleased to see your name back on our nice list once again. But then, we 

always knew you were an incredibly special child, always full of the Christmas spirit we love to share 
with boys and girls! 

I was told by a very reliable source (an elf ) that you are very fond of animals, and not just reindeer! 
I was so happy to hear of your fondness for animals because I have a favour to ask of you this year. 
You see, some of our favourite animal friends are having a hard time and need protection. Without 
support from caring animal lovers like you, they could even become endangered – and that’s not 
good if you’re an animal. I was hoping you could help me by taking care of a friend of mine, this 
beautiful little

I know my friend will be safe with you. Many thanks again,

Merry Christmas!

With love,

P.S. One last thing! The elves and I sat around for hours trying to come up with a name for this
wonderful Christmas critter. We’re usually quite a creative bunch, but we got stuck on this one. 
Could you please name your new little friend? Once you’ve decided on a name, ask a grownup to go 
to CanadianWildlifeFederation.ca to get your adoption certificate. Thank you for the help!

Ho Ho Ho!
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